
Brooks, David K., EMNRD 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

jamesbruc@aol.com 
Wednesday, April 07, 2010 2:26 PM 
Brooks, David K., EMNRD 
Re: Cases 14353 and 14354; Applications of Chi Energy for Approval of a Secondary 
Recovery Project 

First of all, I apologize that you have to deal with me. Second, I just found a list of stuff I owe the Division on Chi. I will 
get it for you. 

Original Message 
From: Brooks, David K., EMNRD <david.brooks@state.nm.us> 
To: jamesbruc@aol.com 
Cc: Ezeanyim, Richard, EMNRD <richard.ezeanyim@state.nm.us> 
Sent: Wed, Apr 7, 2010 2:16 pm 

Subject: Cases 14353 and 14354; Applications of Chi Energy for Approval of a Secondary Recovery Project 

Dear Jim 

This seems to be my day to give you work assignments! 
Richard has asked me to review these case files. It seems that you indicated you would provide water analyses on the 
proposed injection water from the Capitan Reef (TR Page 77) and on the formation water in the Delaware (TR Page 80) 
This was at the hearing on 11-12-09. However, I did not find anything relating to either of these items in the case files. 

We will need to get this information before we can release an order in these cases. 
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Jim 

Sincerely 

David 

l 


